
 
 
From: Anna Wysocki   
Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 4:46 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Request for Notification, Development at 2424 E. Stadium 
 
 
 
Greetings,  
 
I am a resident at 2137 Medford Rd. I also participate in church service, as well as social service 
projects, at 1900 Manchester. Both of these are in the area affected by the 2424 E. Stadium 
development. 
 
I would like to be contacted if the 2424 E. Stadium development is placed on the Planning 
Commission's agenda.  
 
Both corridor development and housing developments have great potential for long term impact. For 
this reason, I think it is important to scrutinize detail, even if we all welcome more quantities of 
attractive housing. For example, I find it disappointing that such a large portion of space at 2424 E. 
Stadium will be used for parking development...in the year 2021, in a city with progressive climate 
sustainability goals. 
 
Thank you for including residents like myself! 
 
Anna Wysocki 
Wayne State University 
Urban Studies and Urban Planning 
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